
 
 
  

North Glenmore Reservoir Dam - Deck 
The dam deck crossing over the Glenmore Reservoir will be closed from 
end of September 30, 2017 to spring 2020 for dam deck redesign and 

rehabilitation.  Until construction is completed, please use the detour route 
provided. 

PATHWAY CLOSURE 

For your safety, please follow and obey all construction signage. 
Please contact 311 for updates. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 


